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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Spring Term 2024 – Week Beginning 27th January 2025  
 

 

“we are all known and loved by God, all are precious in God's 
eyes, even before we are born.” 

Psalm 139:13-14 
 

Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 20th January 2025 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. If 
the gate is locked and your child arrives through the main office doors, they are arriving 
late, and will receive a late mark, please avoid this and take a moment to explain to the 
office staff the reason. 

• 239 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school this 
week.  

• Well done to years 1 & 5 who had all of their children in class on time each day. 
Remember to keep your child at home if they have a temperature of 38 or above.  

Reception        82.8% Year 2            93.6% Year 4            92% Year 6         95.9% 
Year 1               91.6%  Year 3            93.7% Year 5            93%  

Well done to Year 2 & Year 6     They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 91.8% The school & national target is 96%. 

Please don’t miss our ‘Is my child too ill for school?” NHS guidance section at the end of 
this newsletter. It provides guidance for common complaints and illnesses, advising 

when is ok to send your child to school and when you really should keep them at home. 
 

Extra Curricular After School Clubs 
Please can all families be reminded that for children to attend our extra curricular after 
school clubs (Netball / Dodgeball, Multiskills, Football, Team Games) they are expected to 
adhere to our behaviour policy just as they would in school. These activities are for 
children to enjoy extra sports after school in a safe, fun environment.  
 

Considerate Parking 
We appreciate that parking near any school is very difficult, ours is no exception. Last 
week we received a complaint from a local resident who reported to us that someone 
collecting a child from our school had parked across their drive. Please can we ask you to 
be respectful of our neighbours on Knebley Crescent and Donnithorne Avenue. Residents 
have the right to take a photograph of your vehicle and report it to the police or 
Warwickshire county council. 
 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
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All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Spring Term 1 week 3 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Oscar Nursery Malia Love 

Reception Ariah Reception Grigoria-Anna Love 
Year 1  Finley J  Year 1 Wynter Faith 

Year 2 Elton Year 2 Ella Faith  

Year 3 Imani Year 3 Brisa Faith 
Year 4 Shane Year 4 Esmae Faith  

Year 5 Michael Year 5 Prevail Love 
Year 6 Joel Year 6 Freya Hope 

 

Have a look on the Vision & Values page of the website to see children receiving their 
certificates. 

 

        
 
 

All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Each week, our midday supervisors each choose a child each week who they feel has 
shown our school values at lunchtimes. This will be celebrated in our Celebration 
Assembly on Monday. 

Mrs Hyde  Dipsana Mrs Edwards Khoben 
Mrs Powell Raheeb Mrs Fyfe  Jullian 
Miss Dodd Sofia Mrs Clarke Archie 
Miss Lodge Rafaela Mrs Paradowska Ruby-Leigh 
Mrs Patel Darcy-Leigh Miss Barnes Wynter 
Mrs Reid Connie Miss Rouse & Mrs Lusty Stephen 
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The class winning the PomPom Challenge, 
receiving the Golden Lunchbox is: 

The class winning the ‘Kindness’ PomPom 
Challenge for the most yellow pompoms is: 

Nursery Year 4 

   
 

Well done to the whole school for all the lovely behaviour we have seen this week at 
Lunchtimes. All Saints has been ‘Pom’tastic! 

 
 
 
 

 

Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use our 
before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book them in. 
More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 
 
 
 

  
 

If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire 
Children and Families Front  

Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. Lines are open Monday to 
Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you need to get in touch out of 
usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty Team immediately by 
calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, call 999. 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
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Important Dates for your Diary 2025 
Wednesday 12th February Year 2 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February  Spring Half Term Holiday 
Thursday 27th Feb – Tuesday 4th March  Scholastic Book Fair after school 

Monday 3rd March  Secondary school National Offer Day 

Tuesday 4th March  Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Station for pudding 
Thursday 6th March  World Book Day 

Monday 17th March  Year 5 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 
Tuesday 18th March Year 3 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 20th March Year 6 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 24th March Year 2 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 27th March Reception Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 31st March Year 1 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April Year 4 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 3rd April Nursery Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Wednesday 9th April Year 3 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Friday 11th April Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

Monday 14th – Friday 25th April Easter Holidays 
Monday 28th April Children return to school 

Thursday 22nd May Year 5 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 
Monday 26th – Friday 30th May Summer Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

Am I eligible for Free School Meals? Call 01926 359189 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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